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Friday 24 February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I hope you are keeping well. I am writing to you today to update you on a situation that took place in 

school this morning.  

 

As you may be aware, some students engaged in a demonstration in the corridor regarding 

longstanding elements of our uniform and behaviour policies, which are designed to embed high 

expectations for behaviour. This demonstration was largely calm, however, a few students involved 

did not behave in line with the high expectations we set.  

 

In order to ensure the health and safety of our entire school community, and in line with our 

behaviour policy, we took appropriate action where necessary to ensure everyone's safety remained 

paramount and that lessons could continue undisturbed. 

We were, however, proud to see the vast majority of our students were impeccably behaved and 

attended their lessons as normal. We would also like to reassure parents and carers that once the 

demonstration was over, all lessons and learning continued as usual. 

We would encourage any students who have questions about our behaviour policies to share their 

concerns constructively, through the appropriate and proper channels in school. For example, 

through their form tutor or another member of staff. 

Thank you for your understanding and we look forward to continuing to work together to ensure we 

embed and uphold the highest standards in all areas of school life to give our pupils the best possible 

education. 

Best wishes, 

A Taylor  

Andrew Taylor 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


